FIND US ON THE WEB www.mooselodge602.org

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK Moose Lodge #602 Governor: Trent Boner Past Governor: Larry Gomez

Jr. Governor: Taylor Lisco
Tres/Sec: Scott Boner
Prelate: Tanner Miller
Administrator: Bill Auyer
Sergeant at Arms: George Emery

Trustees: Breck Wagstaff, Randy Pexton, Dan Bohlander

# Moose Lodge #602 March Newsletter MOOSE HAPPENINGS

Greetings from Moose Lodge 602. I want to start off this newsletter off by saying that I hope this letter finds you happy and healthy. Amidst all of the latest chaos, I think one thing becomes very clear. We are very blessed to live in the wonderful nation that we do and sometimes we take for granted how good we have it here. As many of you know the Lodge has been closed since the Governors order on March 19<sup>th</sup>. Our current plan is to reopen doors on April 7<sup>th</sup>. As this has been trying times for many individuals and businesses it has also impacted the Lodge. Closing the doors is no easy task but we will persevere through!

## **ONE MOOSE**

We had a good time at the meeting last month regarding "One Moose." We feel we have a much clearer understanding of the situation now and know the direction that Moose International wants to go. Please have a conversation with myself or another board member if you have any questions regarding this topic.

#### **THANK YOU**

Thank you to Bernie & Wes for cleaning our carpets. This is no easy task but one they continue to do. We very much appreciate it!

## **GUN RAFFLE TICKETS**

I hope you have found your ticket alongside the newsletter. The rifle is a commemorative rifle to celebrate Moose Lodge 602's 80<sup>th</sup> Anniversary. THANK YOU to Bernie Underberg for donating the rifle and case and THANK YOU to Douglas Feed for helping us to get the rifle here. Also, THANK YOU to Aundy Luckenbihl at Douglas Sign for donating and putting together the lettering for the case. The drawing for the gun will be held on MAY 14<sup>th</sup>!! Don't wait to get your tickets in.

80th Anniversary Nov. 26, 1939 - Nov. 26, 2019 Moose Lodge #602

# QUEEN OF HEARTS

Congratulations to Steve McCoy on winning the Queen!!! The board has not yet decided on a time to start a new board. We would love to hear everybody's input.

Catch Ya Along The Trail, Trent